
COUNTY OF ALBEMARLE 
TRANSMITTAL TO THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

 
SUMMARY OF PLANNING COMMISSION ACTION 

 

 
AGENDA TITLE: CCP202010002, Southern 
Albemarle Convenience Center  
 
SUBJECT/PROPOSAL/REQUEST: To 
construct a solid waste convenience center 
public facility in Keene. 
 
SCHOOL DISTRICTS: N/A 
 

 
AGENDA DATE: December 15, 2021 
 
STAFF CONTACTS: David Benish, 
Development Process Manager 
 
PRESENTER: N/A  
 

 
BACKGROUND:  
As per Virginia Code Section 15.2-2232, public projects not specifically identified in a locality’s 
Comprehensive Plan must be found in substantial accord with the locality’s Comprehensive 
Plan.  The Planning Commission is responsible for such reviews.  The Commission’s finding 
shall be provided to the Board of Supervisors for information; there is no further action required 
of the Board regarding this compliance review process. 
 
DISCUSSION:  
The Planning Commission found this public facility in substantial accord with the 
Comprehensive Plan (see Attachment B). 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS:  
This action is provided for information only.  No further action is required of the Board 
 

ATTACHMENTS: 
A – Planning Commission Staff Report 
B – Planning Commission Action Letter 
 
 


